
 

        CITY OF MADISON FIRE DEPARTMENT 
    Fire Prevention Division 
     325 W. Johnson St., Madison, WI  53703-2295 

         Phone: 608-266-4484 ! FAX:  608-267-1153  
 

 
DATE:  4/25/05  
 
TO:  Plan Commission 
 
FROM:  Edwin J. Ruckriegel, Fire Marshal 
 
SUBJECT:  7436 Mineral Point. 
 
The City of Madison Fire Department (MFD) has reviewed the subject development and has the  
following comments: 
 
MAJOR OR NON-STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS (Comments which are special to the 
project and/or may require additional work beyond a standard, more routine project.) 
 
 

1. None. 

 
 

 
 
GENERAL OR STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS  
 
In addition, we offer the following General or Standard Review Comments: 

 

2. The Madison fire department does not object to this outdoor eating area as long as all 
required exiting from the building is maintained and proper exiting from the outside 
eating area away from the building is maintained.  

3. Also note that an emergency evacuation plan should be completed for this area as well 
as any updates needed for the inside eating area.  

  
 

 
 

 
Please contact John Lippitt, MFD Fire Protection Engineer, at 608-261-9658 if you have 
questions regarding the above items. 
 
cc: John Lippitt      
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